
Sachem District 2019 Patches
Now Available!
Sachem  District’s  new  collectible  patch  to  support  our
Investment in Character campaign is now available! 

This is a limited-edition 6-inch oval back patch that includes
the names of all of our cities and towns.  Patches will be
available  at  Sachem  District  Roundtables  and  most  Sachem
District events.  A very limited number of 2015, 2016, and
2017 Squanto District patches are also available.  Contact
Michael Stecker at mstecker37@gmail.com.
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